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Outcome 9 
 
DEEWR Question No. EW100_O9 
 
Senator Abetz provided in writing. 
 
 
Question 
 
Advice received - workplace agreements 
 
Has the Department received advice from anyone in relation to the capacity for collective 
agreements or AWAs that were made under the Workplace Relations Act prior to 28 March 
2008, to be varied or extended? 
 
  
Answer 
 
This question was answered by Ms Natalie James, Chief Counsel, Workplace Relations 
Legal Group at the estimates hearing (refer to EEWR Hansard page 112).  
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